
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Library Advi-

sory Commission scheduled for Monday November 18, 2019, at 7:00 

p.m., has been cancelled. The next regular meeting of the Library Advisory 

Commission will be held at 7:00 p.m., Monday, January 27, 2020 located at 

Fremont Main Library, 2400 Stevenson Blvd.  

November 18, 2019 

This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code 

Section 54955. 

 

 

 

Brian Edwards 

Library Advisory Commission Secretary 


